
Ongoing
Walk and Roll

December
Theme: Stay bright!

As the days get shorter and it gets dark earlier, it’s important to stay visible when
walking and rolling. Make sure you wear bright, reflective clothing to help drivers spot you
on your walk and roll to and from school!

Activities your child or students might want to do before your walk and roll event:
- Double-check your bike or scooter to make sure you have lights attached to

them to help you see when it’s dark!
- Decorate your helmet, bike, or backpack with reflective stickers or tape.

Monthly Walk and Roll Challenge:
- Share your reflective and brightly colored outfit or how you decorate your helmet or

bike with us to stay visible on social media! Alameda CTC Safe Routes to Schools
Facebook; Alameda CTC Safe Routes to Schools X/Twitter

Make sure to use these helpful tips on your walk!

http://www.facebook.com/saferoutestoschool
http://www.facebook.com/saferoutestoschool
https://twitter.com/AlamedaCoSR2S
https://alamedacountysr2s.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/PedSafety_AdultRoleModels.pdf

